
 

Clarendon State School 
507 Clarendon Rd 

Clarendon 4311 QLD 

Ph: 5427 8555 

admin@clarendonss.eq.edu.au 

Enrolment Expression of Interest 

Dear Carer, 

  Thank you for considering enrolling your child at Clarendon State School. Here is some further 

information about our school and the services we provide. 

We are a small school, Prep to Year-6, of around 70 children positioned approximately 5 minutes 

west of Lowood.  

Clarendon State School is Catchment Managed School, meaning, students living within our 

catchment are able to attend our school – new students who reside outside our catchment are 

welcome to apply and will be considered based on the vacancies available. You can check your 

address and school catchment here: www.qgso.qld.gov.au/maps/edmap/   

If you would like to enrol your child at Clarendon State School, please complete the Enrolment 

Expression of Interest at: https://survey.qed.qld.gov.au/n/azmhRQR – one of our staff will then 

be in contact to provide you with an Enrolment Application. Your child’s completed Enrolment 

Application will be reviewed and you will be contacted to further the enrolment process. 

Prep children must be aged 5 years by 30 June in the year they start Prep - a Prep Age calculator 

can be found here: https://earlychildhood.qld.gov.au/early-years/kindergarten/starting-kindy  

Clarendon also offers before and after school care (OSHC) for enrolled students – this is run on-

site by our OSHC Coordinator.  

We do offer a KindyLinQ program here at Clarendon for children turning 3 years by 30 June... this 

is a fantastic program giving kids (and parents) the support they need to successfully transition to 

Kindergarten: https://clarendonss.eq.edu.au/calendar-and-news/news/kindylinq  Note: the nearest 

Kindergarten to our school is in Lowood, just a short 5 minute drive away. 

Our school website is: https://clarendonss.eq.edu.au/   

If you would like to know anything more about our great little school, please call us on 54278555 – 

we hope to see you and any potential Clarendon Kids at our school sometime soon. 

Kind regards 

Dave Noonan 

Principal. 
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